

Shire of Dragonsmark Populace Meeting

April 2017

Meeting Location: Jacobsen Park, Shelter 6

Notes by Aline

- I. Approval of the Old Minutes
 - a. Highlights Read, motion to approve made and seconded it. Passed.
- II. Officer's Reports
 - a. Seneschal
 - i. Go team!
 - ii. Seneschal needs a deputy.
 - b. Exchequer
 - i. We have money. Don't use it all without a plan to replace it.
 - ii. Working with Emilia to transition the office.
 - iii. Work is going crazy, texting is probably the best way to get Alina for the foreseeable future.
 - c. Chatelaine-
 - i. New people, yay! We have them.
 - ii. See Aline for cards to give people.
 - iii. Shire loaner garb rogation needs to happen, probably May.
 - d. Knight's Marshal
 - i. Weeknight Winter Practice site is available. Iri wants to poll for a best night of the week to do it. (Weekends are out unless we want to incur additional cost). Space has possibility for other concurrent activities.
 - ii. Practice has been light and mostly new fighters. Iri would like to see our veterans back out.
 - iii. Armor workshop sometime in May??
 - e. Rapier Marshal
 - i. If you want a practice, Christian needs to know the night before.
 - f. Herald-
 - i. Book of Faces for New People- See Emilia to get her your info and a picture.
 - ii. Shire photoshoot, coming soon.
 - g. MOAS
 - i. Mary says she is almost done with her life busyness. She will be speaking with Joyce about the deputy role.
 - ii. Possible classes: How to enter A&S with Basilius and Aline, Intro to Research and Documentation with Aline
 - h. MOY
 - i. Fab has posted introducing herself. She will try to have one time once a month in conjunction with FP for there to be children's activities.
 - ii. Also will have activities at all Dragonsmark events.
 - i. Webminister
 - i. Not present.

- III. Old Business
 - a. Candlemas
 - i. Follow up on calendaring request.
 - ii. We need an event steward.
 - 1. After action report from Jori by May
 - 2. Event bids by June.
 - b. Yule in June/July FP- Aline's Baby
 - i. Need a date.
- IV. New Business
 - a. Fall Regional FP-
 - i. We need a date and a steward.
- V. May Meeting Date
 - a. May 18th- Shire Meeting Jacobsen Park 6PM Shelter 6
 - i. Library room scheduled as back-up for weather.